Private ISF

From: Larry Beahan <Larry_beahan@roadrunner.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 2:29 PM

To: PrivatelSF

Subject: Privatenuclear storage

DOE Staff

As a long time observer of Nuclear Waste storage problems, | strongly urge you not to complicate this dangerous
process by privatization.

Laurence T Beahan MD



